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May 05, 2021

Subject: Letter of Recommendation

To whom it may concern,

We are writing this letter as a recommendation for the services provided by Steps Towards
Systemization Ltd. During the past period we have worked with STEPs to assist us on the IMS project.

Throughout the whole agreement duration, STEPS team has proven to be a dedicated and reliable
partner to us.

The company brought along good expertise that helped completing the project in a timely and efficient
manner coupled with excellent interpersonal and customer service skills that would serve as a valuable
asset for any of their current and future leads.

We at IPT Powertech Group Holding SAL highly recommend the services of STEPS Ltd. and we are
looking forward to working with them again for upcoming projects.

Should you require any further details, don’t hesitate to contact us.

Kind Regards,
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